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Upcoming Events

The PSO wants to welcome everyone to Westgate, whether you are a
returning family or new. we are so glad to have you. We hope that even though this
year is looking a little different than a normal school year we will get through this
as team. We are committed to making sure we continue to support
the teachers, students and staff in any way that we can. You can help by continuing
to support the PSO. Look below for easy ways to support us. If you have any
questions please feel free to email us. g

Meeting Dates

Wed, Sept 16th

September
Meeting
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How YOU can get involved?

This year is a little different, at least, as we start the new school year. Normally
we would be encouraging parents to get involved in the classroom, around the
school, as an art docent, WatchDogs, etc., but with the circumstances we won't
be able to get involved in that way, at least right away.

Instead | encourage you to reach out to your student(s) teacher(s) and see if
there is anything you can do to help them. As far as getting involved with the
PSO, if you are interested please reach out to the WestgateChair@gmail.com
and we will let you know what opportunities are available or coming up. We
encourage all parents to join us for our PSO Meetings that take place the 3rd
Wednesday of each month from 6:30pm til approx 7:30pm on zoom.
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81117251695?pwd=cm10QTNJa0hNOEZNRFRidG9oZVJCUT09

Websites & Groups

PSO Website
www.westgatepso.
PSO Facebook page org
https://www.facebook.com/
westgateelementarypso

Westgate Parent Group
https://www.facebook.com/
groups/westgateelementary

chatter

School
https://wge.edmonds.w
ednet.edu/

www.smile.amazon.com

School District
https://www.edmonds.wednet.edu/

~ smile
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https.//www.shopwithscrip.com/ @ Contact

Emails -
General Questions/ Inquiries (Tara) -
WestgateChair@gmail.com

Fundraising Questions (Tara) -
We collect Box Tops!

westgatefundraisingchair@gmail.com
Clip or scan. We accept both.
Make sure to link your box top
account to Westgate Elementary. i 17)-
Some can still be clipped. Clip and - > ' Treasurer Questlons (LIZ)
place in a baggie and drop in the

G .
o westgatepsotreasurer@gmail.com
PSO box in the office. Money we £ & P @g

get from box tops helps us get 5

new playground balls, jump ropes,
etc., each year.

Enrichment Questions (Selina) -
selinagillespie@gmail.com

Website Questions (Laurie) -
laurie.gutierrez@gmail.com
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